Dear TK Families,                             April 5, 2017

Hello!  Welcome back to the last 2 months of school.  I hope you all had a great Spring Break.  

This Friday is PICTURE DAY.  I sent home the envelopes before the vacation.  Your child can wear any clothes for the photos (they don’t need to wear the uniform).  

PLEASE SEND IN HARD BOILED EGGS next week by Wednesday April 11.  We will dye the eggs!  Please don’t send any raw eggs to school.  

The EYE VISION bus is coming next Friday 4/14 to check the children’s eyesight.  All the children will be checked and then we will contact you if your child has vision problems or needs glasses.  

On Friday, 4/28 our classroom is having a tea party at 1:00pm.  Everyone is invited to our  Spring Tea Party!  We hope you can come.  

We need some snacks—we ran out.  Thanks!  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Hudson
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